Britney Fears,
12365, Red Street,
California-93326
USA
June 02, 2011
Kane Grieg,
10236, Blue Street,
California-93328
USA
Dear Kane,
We thank you Kane that you had attended our wedding. We would like to thank for your lovely and precious gift that you gave us on our wedding and we make every possible effort to take care of it so that it cannot get spoiled for long time and keep reminding you.
We thank you once again that you managed your precious time to attend our wedding and also for picking such nice gift for us which going to exist in mind for long lasting. That is why the gift is standing different and unique among other gifts. We wish that everyone should have friend like you.
Thank you so much and hope that you would like to be a part of our every good time in near future as well.
Thank you,
Yours Truly,
Britney Fears

